From: Seth Climans

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 9:15 PM **To:** ppmclerks <ppmclerks@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] March 8th Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee

Hi there,

I'd like to register to speak at the March 8th SPPC meeting.

I would like my comments to appear on the agenda.

My name's Seth. I am a husband, a father, and a physician who lives in Old South. Our city, our country, and our planet are steering towards natural disaster. I like the concept of the "healthy transport pyramid" as a means to correct our course. We need to incentivize walking and wheeling most of all. This needs to be done *at the expense* of cars. Cycling, public transport, and ride sharing should then be incentivized *in that order*. Make walking and cycling safer and more convenient. Build better public transit. Make driving cars less convenient. The power to make improve the health of our city is in your hands. Please do not mess this up.

Cheers,
-Seth
---Seth Climans, MD, FRCPC
Neurologist

This email is directed in confidence solely to the person named above and may contain confidential, privileged or personal health information. Please be aware that this email may also be released to members of the public under Ontario's Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act if required. Review, distribution, or disclosure of this email by anyone other than the person(s) for whom it was originally intended is strictly prohibited. If you are not an intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately via a return email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you for your cooperation.